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  Let us keep in prayer… 

Jackie Phillips, Ben Tripp Sr., Lori Senger, Ed Milam, Max Thornhill 
 

 

14 youth and 3 adults are attending Alive in You service camp in Mobile, AL 

from June 10-15. Please pray for them this week: Hunter Yentzen, Sherri Ottis, 

Sheila Blakely, Madelyn Rives, Corban Rogers, Dominic Weisenberger,  

Drew Harris, JT Threadgill, Marley Champlin, Greta Nalker, Hayden Rogers,  

Karyssa Hamilton, Kathryn Callegan, Olivia Weisenberger, Skyler Senger, 

Typhanie Teague, Carter Rogers 

 
 

Mass Intentions: June 8 – Rita Hazelhorst 

 

 
 Altar Flowers: Please sign up on the calendar in the vestibule if you wish to place flowers 

at the altar for a loved one or honoring a special event. 

Weekly Readings 

 

Sunday, June 8 

Pentecost Solemnity 

 

Acts 2:1-11 
Psalms 104: 1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30 

1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13  
John 20:19-23 or John 14:15-16;23b-

26 

 

Monday, June 9 

Second Corinthians 1: 1-7 

Psalms 34: 2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 

Matthew 5: 1-12 

Tuesday, June 10 

Second Corinthians 1: 18-22 

Psalms 119: 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 

135 

Matthew 5: 13-16 

Wednesday, June 11 

Acts 11: 21b-26; 13: 1-3 

Psalms 98: 1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6 

Matthew 5: 17-19 

Thursday, June 12 

Second Corinthians 3: 15 – 4: 1, 3-6 

Psalms 85: 9ab and 10, 11-12, 13-14 

Matthew 5: 20-26 

Friday, June 13 

Second Corinthians 4: 7-15 

Psalms 116: 10-11, 15-16, 17-18 

Matthew 5: 27-32 

Saturday, June 14 

Second Corinthians 5: 14-21 

Psalms 103: 1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12 

Matthew 5: 33-37 

 

Sunday, June 15 

Proverbs 8: 22-31 

Psalms 8: 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 

Romans 5: 1-5 

John 16: 12-15 

 

 

Pentecost                                                                                                                               June 8, 2025 

Holy Savior Catholic Church 
P.O. Box 85 

714 Lindale Street on Old Vicksburg Road 

Clinton, MS 39056 

 

Pastor, Lincoln Dall 

This weekend, we celebrate the end of the Easter season as we celebrate Pentecost, the coming of the Holy Spirit 

into the world. Red is the liturgical color of Pentecost, different from the white color of the rest of the Easter season. 

For the next three weekends, we will celebrate different feasts before we return to the Sundays of Ordinary Time: 

The Most Holy Trinity, The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (sometimes traditionally referred to as Corpus Christi), 

and the Saints Peter and Paul. I know that a lot of our parishioners and families travel during the summer months. I 

will be gone for some mission appeals as well to Rhode Island, California, and Iowa. As we celebrate Pentecost this 

weekend, we pray that we may all call upon the Holy Spirit to lead us and guide us on our journey of faith. Blessings 

to all of you. Father Lincoln. 

 

Father Lincoln posts all his homilies, prayers of the faithful, and other reflections on his blog. You can access them 

on: http://peregrinolincoln.blogspot.com 

 

June 1, 2025 Collection 
 

Regular Building Loose Specials 

$8,625 $2,745 $324 $458 

Total: $11,694 
Thank you for your continued support of Holy Savior! 

 

Scan the QR code to give online 
Now accepting Venmo!  

Upcoming Second Collections 

 

Peter’s Pence 

June 28-29 
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THIS WEEK AT HOLY SAVIOR 
TUESDAY, June 10 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

Ladies Auxiliary – 6 p.m. 

 

WEDNESDAY, June 11 

Rosary – 10:30 a.m. 

Mass – 11 a.m. 

Young at Heart – after Mass – McGing Hall 

 

THURSDAY, June 12 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

 

FRIDAY, June 13 

Rosary – 8 a.m. 

Healing Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

 

SATURDAY, June 14 

Reconciliation – 4:15-4:45 p.m. 

Mass – 5 p.m. 

 

SUNDAY, June 15 

Mass at Immaculate Conception – 8 a.m. 

Mass – 10:30 a.m.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Thank you to everyone who assisted and donated in any 

way with VBS. It was a great week full of faith and fun. Our 

children are blessed to be a part of Holy Savior. Thank you! 

 

Ladies Auxiliary will meet Tuesday, June 10 at 6 p.m. in 

McGing Hall 

 

Young at Heart is on Wednesday, June 11 with Mass at 11 

a.m. followed by lunch and a presentation in McGing Hall. 

Please sign up in the vestibule.  

 

Our digital bulletin is emailed every Friday and posted on 

our website under “bulletin archives.” There are lots of 

additional diocesan announcements and events included 

in the digital bulletin. Please email holysavior@att.net if you 

would like to be added to the email distribution list. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summertime is often a time of transition for families.  

Whether you are moving away or joining us, it is good to 

inform the parish office of any changes in address or 

phone numbers.  If you are new to the Parish, we would 

love to meet you! Please fill out a registration form located 

in the vestibule, on our web page at http://holy-savior-

ms.org/about-us/new-parishioner/  or call the Parish Office. 

Our prayers are with you as you travel and enjoy your 

families this summer!  

 

 

Did you know our Sunday Mass is live streamed on 

Facebook? Spread the word and share with those who 

want to see Mass but can’t make it! 

www.facebook.com/HolySaviorClinton 

 

 

CHURCH STAFF  

Mary Katherine Yentzen, Secretary/Bookkeeper                         Tammy Threadgill, Elem CRE 

Michael Saway, Custodian                      Hunter Yentzen, Youth Minister/HS CRE 

Toni Canizaro, Music Director                      

 

Connect with Holy Savior at holysaviorms.flocknote.com           Online bulletin: holy-savior-ms.org/bulletin-archives/ 

 Please notify the Parish Office of deaths, births, illnesses or to add a prayer intention. 

Bulletin items should be submitted by Wednesday at noon. 

601-924-6344                                                                     holysavior@att.net                                                              holy-savior-ms.org 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE ABOUT THE CATHOLIC CHURCH?  

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN OUR OCIA CLASSES 

OCIA stands for the Order of Christian Initiation of Adults, it is the process by which an adult person is initiated into the 

Catholic Church, through Baptism, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  OCIA welcomes: Unbaptized adults, adults 

baptized in other churches and adults baptized in the Catholic Church, but who lack First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation.  Anyone interested in exploring the Catholic tradition may begin at any time.  

Contact the Church Office (601-924-6344) or Chris Halliwell (601-757-9910) for more information. 

 

The Diocese of Jackson is committed to ensuring that no one 

being served by the church is at risk of sexual abuse or 

exploitation by clergy, religious or lay church personnel.  The 

spiritual well-being of all the victims, their families and others in the 

community is of particular concern to the church.  In accordance 

with our policy, all victims are offered counseling and pastoral 

care. Anyone who has been a victim of abuse or exploitation by 

clergy, religious or lay church personnel and has not yet reported 

it is encouraged to do so.  Our victim assistance coordinator, Erika 

Rojas, a licensed social worker, is available to assist in making a 

report.  Please contact her at 601-326-3736. For more information 

about diocesan policies and procedures and to learn what the 

diocese is doing to create a safe environment for everyone, 

please visit the diocesan website at www.jacksondiocese.org & 

click on “Protection of Children.”  
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More Announcements and Information:  

Diocesan Announcements  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Joseph Kopacz, together with the Office of Catholic Education and the Canonical Board of 

Pastors, has approved a comprehensive study of the four Catholic schools in the Jackson Metro area—St. 

Anthony, St. Joseph, St. Richard, and Sr. Thea Bowman Catholic Schools—and their associated early 

learning centers—Assisi ELC, St. Richard ELC and St. Paul ELC. 

 

This study will explore ways to streamline operations, grow enrollment, and expand our Catholic presence 

in the metro area. A committee of parents and stakeholders will help guide the process. The study begins 

soon and will take 4–7 months. Please continue to pray for our schools and their mission of forming young 

minds and hearts in Christ in the Jackson Metro area. 

 
For more information, visit Metro Area Catholic Schools Study Underway - Diocese of Jackson - Jackson, 

MS 
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https://forms.office.com/r/Fu2QZEa4e6 

 



Millions of Monicas – Praying With Confidence For Our Children  

 

Many individuals have children who find it challenging to connect with their Catholic faith or 

have completely distanced themselves from the Church. Millions of Monicas is a ministry 

dedicated to supporting mothers, grandmothers, step-mothers, and aunts facing this issue. 

Inspired by St. Monica's prayers for her son, St. Augustine, the group gathers weekly to earnestly 

pray for the joyful return of their children to full communion with the Catholic Church. Millions of 

Monicas meet every Tuesday from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Catholic Church, located at 127 

Church Road, Madison. For further details, please contact the church office at 601.856.2054, 

email millionsofmonicas@stjosephgluckstadt.com, or visit www.millionsofmonicas.com.  

 

 

 

 

PERMANENT DIACONATE 

 

 
Are you called to be configured to Christ the Servant? 

Are you called to the Permanent Diaconate? 

 

For more information about the Permanent Diaconate, 

visit this link.  

 

To recommend someone for the Permanent 

Diaconate, visit this link or email Deacon John 

McGregor at john.mcgregor@jacksondiocese.org 
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Fr. Lincoln and Deacon John McGregor are leading a pilgrimage to Fatima, Spain, and Lourdes 

from September 15-24, 2025. Visit www.206tours.com/frlincoln for all of the details. See Father 

Lincoln with any questions!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.206tours.com/frlincoln


 

https://www.catholiccharitiesjackson.org/donate 

If you need assistance with completing the application, call Michael Thomas at 601-331-1152 or 

Deja Errington at 601-326-3720 

 

 

Save the date for other Catholic Charities events:  

 

Bishop’s Ball, July 19  

Purple Dress Run, October 23 

The 2025 Children's Promise Act is live! 
 

  

 

  

 

Catholic Charities, Inc. is a Qualified Charitable Organization (QCO) according to the 
Mississippi Department of Revenue (MSDOR). That is great news for our donors!   

 
The Children’s Promise Act provides a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR tax credit for donations to 

Catholic Charities. Your gift helps Catholic Charities serve more than 1,600 Mississippi 
children each year, and you receive a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR Mississippi state tax credit. 

 
Individuals can donate up to $1,200 for credit ($2,400 for married couples), and businesses 

can donate up to 50% of what they owe in taxes 
 

To donate, checks can be mailed to:  

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES, INC. 
 PO BOX 22863 

 JACKSON, MS 39225-2863 

 
 

Or you can click the button below. 
 

Donate  
 

 

 


